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To whom it may concern,
My partner and I would like to voice our strong objection to the proposed name change of baldivis north of
safety bay road to Kwinana .
As Kwinana has historically been associated as an industrial area we believe it will have an adverse effect on
residence now living in what we bought into as a vibrant residential community.
We live on fifty road and are surrounded by hundreds of houses that bought into the same marketed
developments of baldivis as a go ahead area.
NOT part of a grain and gas port.

Sincerely yours
Paul Sanders and Melanie Blake
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Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional
Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and
emerging.




